BINGLEY TOWN COUNCIL
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Cottingley Community Centre, Littlelands, Cottingley, Bingley BD16 1AL a j ;,a-mvg“l

Mr Richard Winter

Solicitor for the trustees

Property, Commercial and Development Team
Room 302

3™ Floor

City Hall

Bradford

BD1 1HY

20% December 2018

Dear Mr Winter,

TOWN COUNCIL RESPONSE TO PRIESTTHORPE ANNEXE CONSULTATION
PROCEEDS OF SALE

Bingley Town Council resolved at its meeting held on 18 December to respond
to the consultation regarding the monies from the sale of Priestthorpe Annexe
with the following proposals:

a) set up a trust fund to allocate funds to individual Bingley students or projects

b) allocate the funds equally to ali publicly-funded schools in the parish of
Bingley (not per head)

c) use the funds to support Bingley Pool as a community asset

In addition, the Town Council requests that one of its councillors may be present
at the appropriate meeting when the decision is made about how to allocate the
proceeds from the sale.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely
Ricth JSattacley

Ruth Batterley

Town Clerk

07703 188660
townclerk@bingleytowncouncil.gov.uk
ours sincerely





